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Dear Hamasdegh Parent, 

Our community is lucky to have such a supportive group of parents. A big thank you to a 

wonderful group of dedicated parents -- ​Lenna Jamgochian​, ​Maral Kazanjian ​and ​Ida 

Tossounian ​-- for volunteering during lunch hour last Sunday. Please consider ​signing up​ to be a 

lunch duty volunteer next Sunday. 

Pizza Day​ is finally here! ​Hamasdegh PTA will offer a complimentary lunch on September 

29 which will include two slices of Domino’s cheese pizza and a juice box. Please DO NOT PACK 

LUNCH for your children that day. ​A big thank you to the Joulfaian family for donating fruit 

for our students to be served with the pizza!​ ​If your family would like to donate a healthy snack 

(e.g., fruit, Gogurt or any other nut free, allergy free treats) for October Pizza Day (October 27), 

please email us at ​hamasdeghpta@gmail.com​.  

I scream, You scream, We all scream for … Ice Cream Social! ​Let’s usher out summer 

days and celebrate the successful first month of school with some ice cream! All students are 

invited to build their own sundae after school on September 29. Please be sure to stop by the 

church hall to enjoy some ice cream before you leave. Share on ​Facebook​. 

● 1:00pm for Pre-K to 1st Grade 

● 2:00pm for 2nd-8th Grade 

Thank you to ​Talin Haroutunian Mousessian and Lucy Bartamian ​for volunteering to be room 

parents for 2nd and 3rd Grade, respectively! ​Room parents​ ​are needed for 4th through 8th 

grade. The primary role of a room parent is to provide support to the teacher and communicate 

with parents regarding class and school wide events. Your child will love having their parent as 

the Room Parent! Please sign up ​here​ or email us at ​hamasdeghpta@gmail.com​. 

School Picnic cancelled: ​The more dedicated parents and volunteers we have to lead or help 

with various planned events, the more opportunities for fun activities for our kids. 

Unfortunately, we had to postpone plans to have a school picnic scheduled on October 6 due to 

lack of volunteers to spearhead it. ​Get Involved! Join a committee​ and bring your talents to help 

with those activities of interest to you. Thank you! 

Opportunity to help Donate to No Kid Hungry campaign via ​Whales for a Cause​: 

East Coast Collision, owned by a family in our community, is asking children to color a Vineyard 

Vines whale. Vineyard Vines is partnering with No Kid Hungry, a campaign to end childhood 
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hunger in America. For every ​colored whale​ that is shared on social media and posted with 

#whalesforacause #eastcoastcollision​, ​Vineyard Vines​ and ​East Coast Collision​ will 

donate $1 to Whales for a Cause. To support this cause, the PTA will coordinate a coloring 

activity with Hamasdegh students during the lunch hour on September 29. You can do your part 

by printing copies of the ​picture of the whale​ for you and your kids (print a few to share with 

other Hamasdegh students) to color and post from now until September 30, 2019.  

Did you know? 

- PTA has decorated the church patio window with a beautiful apple tree wall decor. Each 

apple label has the school teacher’s name and what grade and subject he/she teaches. We 

acknowledge all the time and effort our teachers’ put in each week! Please check it out 

when you are going downstairs to drop off your kids at school.  

- Half of the PTA annual income comes from merchandise sales. This Sunday we will have 

on sale ​Apri Krikorian​ mugs, dessert plates, tote bags, Artsakh t-shirts and charm 

bracelets, ​HDIF​ keytags, trchnakir letters, rearview mirror alphabet cubes and purses, as 

well as Mangan interactive posters, children prayer books and much more. Please stop 

by the PTA table to browse and support PTA. You may also order some of these items 

online​. This Sunday you will also be able to place a pre-order for espresso cups, 

backpacks and lunchboxes by Apri Krikorian.  

 

Important Links 

● Join the PTA 

● Get Involved! Join a committee 

● Complete the parent survey  

● Amazon Smile 
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PTA EVENTS - SAVE THE DATE!! 

September 29, 11:00-12:00pm   Pizza Day sponsored by PTA (do not pack lunch) 

September 29, 1:00-2:30pm   Ice Cream Social 

October 20, 11-11:30am  Gratitude Tree 

October 27, 1:30-3:00  American Plant Pumpkin Patch 

Full Calendar of Events (pdf) 

 

STAY CONNECTED 

HamasdeghPTA.weebly.com 

Hamasdegh School Facebook Page 

 

Contact us at ​hamasdeghpta@gmail.com 

 

Please be sure to add ​PTA email​ to your address book to receive the newsletter and all email 

notices. 

https://www.facebook.com/events/452135005630494/
http://hamasdeghpta.weebly.com/uploads/3/6/1/4/3614012/school_calendar_2019-20.pdf
https://hamasdeghpta.weebly.com/
https://www.facebook.com/Hamasdegh-Armenian-School-681356358613916/
mailto:hamasdeghpta@gmail.com
mailto:hamasdeghpta@gmail.com


If you no longer wish to receive emails from Hamasdegh PTA, please reply to this message with 

“Unsubscribe” in the subject line. 

 


